
International Cooperative Education Opportunity 
 
The International Education Dept. is to recruiting as many as 10 students to participate in an 
International Cooperative Education experience in New Taipei City, Taiwan. Students will travel to 
Taiwan on Friday, March 9 and return on March 25 (includes March Break). Students will be placed with 
a Department Manager at the Regency Hotel – a high end International Hotel in Taipei City. In addition 
to the 60 hours of on the job experience, students will be required to participate in an orientation 
session and reflective learning requirements. This will allow the Board to award 1 credit to successful 
students. The cost to students for the trip will be approx. $3 000 – the New Taipei City Education Dept. is 
subsiding the cost of this experience.  
 
Any student interested in participating or requiring additional information should speak to the Guidance 
or Cooperative Dept. at your school. You may also contact one of Nicole at 
nicole.beauckelare@lkdsb.net or Kirsten at kirsten.ramsay@lkdsb.net or Calvin at 
calvin.mccabe@lkdsb.net at the Board Office. 
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